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Subject: NCEQE follow-up report to the 2018 ENQA review 

 

Dear Ms Tamar Makharashvili, 

 

At its meeting on 21 April 2021, the Board of ENQA considered the follow-up report arising from the 

external review of the National Center for Educational Quality Enhancement (NCEQE) in 2018. 

 

The Board approves the report and takes note of the progress that has been made. At the same time, the 

Board urges the agency to engage with the Council on a more frequent basis and enable this body to 

discharge its responsibilities effectively. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Douglas Blackstock 

President 


